
VISUAL ARTS SCHOLARSHIP: 
 
The Carroll Art Scholarship is for the 2021-2022 school year and is open 
to current 8th graders that plan to attend Carroll their Freshman year. If 
you have an 8th grader that has a true love of and talent in art and is 
planning on pursuing art at Carroll, I encourage them to apply!  It is a 
$1,500 scholarship that will renew each of the 4 years at Carroll as long 
as the student follows the criteria given in the description below.  The 
information and applications can be found on the Carroll website 
(www.carrollhs.org) at the top under ADMISSIONS/FINANCIAL AID 
& SCHOLARSHIPS. Scroll down to the Visual Arts Scholarship. ​The 
deadline to apply is DECEMBER 1st!!! ​Please email 
rmerland@carrollhs.org with any questions.  
 
Visual Arts Scholarship 
 
This $1,500 scholarship will be awarded to a student with a passion to 
share his or her artistic talents. Applicants must submit 5 pieces of art as 
well as 5 sketches via email (as indicated in student application), have a 
4.0 GPA in art classes, submit a student application form, and submit a 
recommendation form from an art teacher. If chosen for this scholarship, 
the student agrees to commit to at least eight semesters of the 
core art curriculum courses, and become part of the Carroll High School 
art community by joining the National Art Honor Society for as long as 
s/he receives the scholarship while also maintaining a 4.0 
in art courses. Submit all materials to Carroll High School 
Visual Arts Chairperson Renee Merland. 


